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Date: May 01, 2022

TO: Bridgelux Customers and Authorized Distributors 

RE: End of Life Notice for Select SKUs: SMD 3030 – 3V (21H-3A) 

Ref: BL-EOL-01052022

BL-E0L01052022 Page 3 of 3 End of Life :05/01/2022 

Dear valued Customers and Authorized Distribution Partners, 

This is an End of Life (EOL) notice for the Bridgelux SMD 3030 – 3V (21H-3A) 
products. Last time orders must be placed no later than Sept 01, 2022.

Due to market demands and performance improvements realized in SMD 

products, Bridgelux is discontinuing the following SMD 3030 1W 3V and

recommends its equivalent PCT 3030-3V (21H-3A) replacement products as listed

below: 

Product Family P/N(EOL) P/N(Replacement) 

SMD3030 1W 3V 
Gen1 CRI70 

BXEM-xxE-21H-3A 

Regards, 

Product Management 
Bridgelux 

BXEM-xxE-21L-3CH




